
 

 

COMMENT ON PRESS NEWS 
 

 

Milan, 24 August 2020 – With reference to the press article published on Il Sole 24 Ore on 18 

August, FNM S.p.A., upon CONSOB request, informs that its Board of Directors has not assumed 

any decision related to the purchase of the stake equal to 4% of the share capital held in Milano 

Serravalle - Milano Tangenziali S.p.A. by PARCAM S.r.l.. 
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